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October 14th, 2022 
 
Committee of Adjustment 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, ON 
L6H 0H3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              RE:      Application for minor variance @ 161 Dianne Ave, Oakville, ON L6J 4G8  
 
 
Dear Committee of Adjustment Council Members, 
 
 
My clients seek your approval to rebuild an existing attached garage with new RFA above in their rear yard.  
 
The reason we seek approval is due to the uniqueness of the site as zoning has revealed the North side of their 
property as the front of the house. This is counter intuitive to our assumptions as the front door of their house as well 
as the garage doors are facing West. Due to this issue, the building depth measurement is required to be calculated 
along the building’s length and not it’s width. Moreover, what should be our interior side yard is defined as our rear 
yard.  
 
Therefore, we are asking relief for the following two bylaw requirements: 
 

- Our existing building depth is currently at 23.99m while our new building depth is proposed to be 25.56m 
(Bylaw is 20.00m). 

- Our existing rear yard setback is 10.02m to be reduced to 8.61m (Bylaw is 10.5m). 
 
 
If you have any questions or comments, feel free to contact me. Thank you for your time. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,               

 
    
 
 
Steven Brousseau  
 
Principal | Steven Brousseau Design                       
info@stevenbrousseaudesign.com 
(905) 541-7661  
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